
   
 

WARNING LETTER 

Date:   August 14, 2020 

TO:              adrian@silveryguy.com –  SilveryGuy 
1003 Toa Payoh Industrial Park 
Singapore 31907 

 
CC:  regulatory-inquiries@amazon.com – Amazon Associates Program 
 

RE:               Unapproved and Misbranded Products Related to Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

This is to advise you that the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC) 
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been confirmed by the FDA, the published list will be updated to indicate that your firm has taken 
appropriate corrective action. 
 
If you cannot complete corrective action within 48 hours, state the reason for the delay and the time within 
which you will complete the corrections. If you believe that your Amazon associate products and activities 
are not in violation of the FD&C Act, include your reasoning and any supporting information for our 
consideration. 
  
Please direct any inquiries to FDA at COVID-19-Task-Force-CDER@fda.hhs.gov.  

In addition, it is unlawful under the FTC Act, 15 U.S.C. 41 et seq., to advertise that a product can prevent, 
treat, or cure human disease unless you possess competent and reliable scientific evidence, including, 
when appropriate, well-controlled human clinical studies, substantiating that the claims are true at the time 
they are made. For COVID-19, no such study is currently known to exist for the product identified above.  
Thus, any coronavirus-related prevention or treatment claims regarding such product are not supported by 
competent and reliable scientific evidence. You must immediately cease making all such claims for 
products that are available for sale in the United States.  Violations of the FTC Act may result in legal 
action seeking a Federal District Court injunction and an order may require that you pay back money to 
consumers. Within 48 hours, please send an email to Richard Cleland, Assistant Director of the FTC’s 
Division of Advertising Practices, via electronic mail at rcleland@ftc.gov describing the specific actions you 
have taken to address the FTC’s concerns. If you have any questions regarding compliance with the FTC 
Act, please contact Mr. Cleland at 202-326-3088.  

        Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

Donald D. Ashley 
Director 
Office of Compliance 
Center for Drug Evaluation and Research 
Food and Drug Administration 

 
 
                Sincerely, 
                                         
               
 
               
                Serena Viswanathan   
                Acting Associate Director 
                Division of Adverti (s)-2 (i)2.611.3 (  )]TJ
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